

UPDATED INFORMATION REQUIRED

Dear Parent/Carer
It is important for us to know how year 5 and 6 children are going to travel home. 

Now that your child has reached Year 5 or 6 he/she may want, with your permission to walk home from school. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]It is important to remember though that it will be getting dark earlier as the winter approaches so this may affect your decision to allow your child to walk home.
You may also wish to take into consideration the maturity of your child, their road safety routines and distance from home.
Please could you fill in the slip below and return to school as soon as possible.  If no slip is received we will assume your child is being collected.
Yours sincerely 

Year 5 & 6 Teachers



Child’s name: ___________________________ Class: _________________

To get home from school my child will be: 	Collected by an adult 
							Walking home 
If I change my mind later in the year regarding these arrangements I will inform the school.

Signed: ________________________

